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November 4, 1965

Bill Nittler
Box 112

Englewood, Colorade 80110
Deayr Mr, Nittler:

This letter is tc confirm your reception of WWYN Radio
on the morning of Monday, October 25, 1965,

Your logging was very accurate and it was a pleasure to
hear that yvou received WWYN Radio at such a distamnce,

Thank you very much for your interest in WWYN Radio.

WWYN AM
WWYN FM

Very /Aruly urs,

)g%/ 1222%:
Don Porter
Program Director
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